
( 

File Note GWMH Deaths 

Telecon with Dr Joanna Taylor on 14.7.08 

VB and RL were asked to see patients in their professional capacity whilst the 
patients were on the Elderly Care ward. Only one patient had any follow-up. 

JT saw one patient twice and has provided a statement to the police about that. 

GMC got involved. Asked her earlier to review her statement which she did. 

Her involvement was around the 3rd police investigation 5 years ago and the more 
recent GMC hearing. 

Contact details: 

Code A 

SOH001194-0001 

Happy for her name to be known to the other doctors, ie can do an email to all if nee. 


